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The Town Council has completed the second stage of memorial safety 
inspections at Brackey Road cemetery, the following memorials have been 
identified as unsafe and have been made temporarily safe using stakes and 
banding. The Town Council is searching for the owners of these graves and 
would kindly ask if any of the owners, or relatives, could contact the Town 
Council. 
 
Please contact: 
Lee Phillips -  01280 816801   
Greenspaces@buckingham-tc.gov.uk 
Town Council Offices, 
The Buckingham Centre, 
Verney Close,  
Buckingham  
MK18 1JP 
 
 
 
 
 
Memorials identified as unsafe at Brackley Road Cemetery 
 

Cemetery Section Grave Number Name of Deceased Date of death  

F1 3811 Baldwin William and Mary 1895 

K 444 French Walter Joseph 1927 

EXT1 41A Orwin, Dennis William  1999 

EXT1 114 Ciemala, Winifred Agnes 1986 

EXT1 189 Fowler, Monica Patricia  1994 

EXT1 378 Emary, Rebecca Anne  1998 

EXT1 362 Fenables, Frederick  1995 

EXT1 281 Kordic, Vasilji (Vajo) 1999 
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